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From: "Margaret Lagorio [EH]" <MLagorio@sjcehd.com>

To: <rjones@energy.state.ca.us>

Date: 9/30/2008 9:21 AM

Subject: The Lodi Energy Center Project (08-AFC-10)

Mr. Jones, !

The San Joaquin County Ordinance Code requires that permits be obtained
from the San Joaquin County Environmental Health Department (EHD) for
installation of any wells in the County. The construction of the welis

must meet the San Joaquin County Well Standards as well as the
California Well Standards. Therefore, the proposed Class 1 underground
injection well (UIW) and the new potable water well must be installed

under permit and inspection of the EHD. The EHD has been in contact
with USEPA on requirements for the UIW. Please continue to keep our
agency informed on this project. Thank you.

Margaret Lagorio, REHS
Program Coordinator Unit IV
600 E. Main Street
Stockton, CA 95202
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